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 Dear committee members
         I'm a student at cascades academy in bend Oregon I just learned about wildlife issues
and how many animals get killed in their migration this is really important to me that we do
everything we can to stop that from happening or decrease the number of animals that killed
each year support HB 2834-1
sincerely, 
          Rory Moran 
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